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   CALENDAR 
Friday 5th April   - Last Day Term One – 2.30pm dismissal 

   Tuesday 23rd April  - First Day Term Two  
   Thursday 25th April  - ANZAC Day Public Holiday 
   Friday 26th April                   - Coach approach    
   Saturday 27th April    - Tootgarook Market 

Photo Day – Tuesday April 30th 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
End of Term Arrangements  

What a big ten weeks we have enjoyed at Tootgarook this Term. 
We have managed to cram in a lot of learning and extracurricular 
activities including the Beach Program, Swimming for grades one 
and two, swimming carnivals, Summer Lightning Prem, and the 
Grade 5/6 Melbourne Camp . Thank you again to everyone who 
supported our market so far this year.  

Our next Community Market is on Saturday April 27th with 5/6K 
rostered on. Notes have been sent home – it would be very much 

appreciated if parents or friends could help out for an hour or so -  
please return notes  to school office - thanks. 

 

Just a reminder that Term 1 finishes on Friday 5th April with students being dismissed from the hall at 
2:30pm. There will be a short assembly in the hall beginning at approximately 2:00pm to finish off the 
term by announcing our Personal Excellence Award winners and Easter raffle winners.                   
Term 2 resumes on Tuesday 23rd April.  

 

Reminder ANZAC DAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY will be Thursday 25th April – the school 
office has ANZAC Day badges available for a Gold Coin Donation – please support 
our local RSL’s as they support local schools.  

http://www.tootps.vic.edu.au/
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Friday morning from 8.15am Family Life & Rye Lions Club 
will be holding a Parents & Friends FREE Breakfast. Every 
student who brings a parent or friend with them for 
breakfast will receive a free raffle ticket with a chance to 
win a $30 meat voucher kindly donated by Cliffex Meats. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Easter Raffle tickets need to be returned by Friday 9.00am  

winners announced at our last Assembly @ 2pm in the  

Community Building.  

 

 
 

for Grades 3/4B, 3/4H, & 3/4M commences in next 

term each Wednesday:    8th May, 15th May, 22nd May, 
29th May, 5th June, 12th June, 19th June – Please 

consent and pay $60 through Compass or call at 

the office to use CSEF.  

 

 

 

LUNCH ORDER MENU There will be a new updated School Lunch Order Menu 

from Term 2 onwards –suppliers have put their prices up a few times in the last year due to 

drought & floods therefore the shop also needs to raise prices. Items have been highlighted 

in yellow that have had price increases - a copy is included in this newsletter or call at the 

school office for an updated copy.  

 
 

 TO OUR HELPERS 
We would like to thank our Lunch for Everyone team Cherie  Caz  

Eileen  & Lauren our Running Club Supervisor – Julie & Brekky Club 
helpers – Kelly Kerry Pam Irene for helping to make our programs 

successful during term one.  All programs will start back in term two. 
 
 
 

Our school photo day is Tuesday 30
th

 April 2019  

Photo envelopes with your child’s name have been 

sent home and need to be returned together 

with payment on Photo Day 

Tuesday 30
th

 April or payment can be made online. 

Family Photo envelopes are available from the School office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



       

 

 Melbourne Aquarium 
 

Waiting for an empty tram to pick 
us up and take us in the city – Mr 
Whitworth enjoying the camp! 



 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


